
 
CSUF Student 

Musical Performances at OLLI 
Classical Guitar Recital 

 

 
Friday    -  March  24, 2017   -   4:00 to 5:30 p.m. 

Mackey Auditorium 
 

CSUF Classical Guitar Ensemble 
 

The students of Martha Master, Professor of the Classical Guitar Ensemble, 
will return to OLLI. 
 
We are honored to host the Guitar Ensemble once again as they preview 
their upcoming program.  Please join us to welcome this group of very 
talented students.  They are enthusiastic about presenting at OLLI and are 
looking forward to providing some great music to the members. 
 
The Guitar Chamber Recital is scheduled in the Recital Hall on Wednesday, 
May 10, 2017 at 8:00 pm.   
  
Join us for these special presentations.  Thank you for supporting our CSUF 
students with your attendance. 


